
BERWICK TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

BUDGET WORKSHOP 
OCTOBER 5, 2020 

 

CALL TO ORDER AND PLEDGE TO THE FLAG – The Berwick Township Board of Supervisors 

held a Budget Workshop on October 5, 2020 at 8:00 a.m. in the Municipal Building, 85 Municipal 

Road, Hanover, and any other business which may come before the Board. Present were 

Supervisors Pete Socks, Tom Danner, Barry Cockley, Earle Black, Scott Kennedy, Secretary Jean 

Hawbaker.  
 

PUBLIC COMMENT None. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 
 

1) 2021 Budget Workshop 

 

The Board went into executive session at 8:15 a.m. to discuss personnel. 

 

The Board came out of executive session at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Scott Kennedy made a motion to advertise the 2021 Proposed Budget, seconded by Barry Cockley. 

Roll Call: Black – yes, Cockley – yes, Socks – yes, Danner – yes, Kennedy – yes. Motion 
carried. 
 

2) Humana Dental Renewal – Earle Black made a motion to approve the Humana Dental 

Renewal, seconded by Scott Kennedy. Roll Call: Black – yes, Cockley – yes, Socks – 
yes, Danner – yes, Kennedy – yes. Motion carried. 
 

3) Trick or Treat - Will be held on October 31, 2020 from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 

4) Truck Repair Quotes – The Board decided not to repair the truck. 

 

UPDATE 
 
Tom Danner stated work will begin today on Kinneman Road. 

 

Adjournment was at 9:55 a.m. on motion of Barry Cockley, seconded by Scott Kennedy. Motion 

carried. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

       Jean A. Hawbaker 

       Secretary/Treasurer 

       BERWICK TOWNSHIP 
       BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 
 


